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EVI Global Group Developments Announces Annual General and Special Meeting 

 

Vancouver, BC – February 22, 2017:  EVI Global Group Developments Corp. (CSE: EVI) (the 

“Company”) is pleased to announce that Wednesday March 29th, 2017 is to be the Meeting Date for the 

Annual General and Special Meeting (AGSM) and that the Record Date is set as of February 22nd, 2017 for 

holders of record to vote at the upcoming AGSM.  At the AGSM shareholders will be asked to vote on the 

usual items required at an annual general meeting in addition to special business of divesting existing assets 

of the company into subsidiary company(ies); more details will be provided in the upcoming information 

circular.  

 

On Behalf of the Board 

 

EVI Global Group Developments Corp. 

 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE or CNSX Markets Inc), nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 

the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain forward-looking statements based on 

assumptions and judgments of management regarding future events or results. Such statements are subject to a variety of risks and uncertainties 

which could cause actual events or results to differ materially from those reflected in the forward looking statements. The company disclaims any 

intention or obligation to revise or update such statements. 

 


